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MOTION FOR CONTINUANCE OF ADMINISTRATIVE HEARING  
SUBMITTED ON BEHALF OF THE STAFF OF 

THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO 
  

 The Staff of the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (“Staff”) moves for a 

continuance of the Administrative Hearing from May 18, 2017 to July 13, 2017 at 1:00 

p.m. in the above captioned case.   

 A memorandum in support, providing good cause for Staff’s motion, is provided 

below. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Michael DeWine 
Ohio Attorney General 
 
William L. Wright 
Section Chief 
 

/s/ John H. Jones  
John H. Jones 
Assistant Section Chief, Public Utilities Section 
30 East Broad Street, 16th Floor 
Columbus, OH  43215 
614.466.4397 (telephone) 
866.524.1223 (fax) 
john.jones@ohioattorneygeneral.gov 
 
On behalf of the Staff of 
The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 



 

 
 
  

MEMORANDUM IN SUPPORT 
  

 

 The Staff respectfully requests a continuance of the Administrative Hearing that is 

currently scheduled for May 18, 2017 at 1:00 p.m., in this case.  The reason for the 

motion for continuance is the Staff witness who conducted the Inspection in this case is 

not available to testify on the date of the hearing because he is expected to be on medical 

leave.  Counsel for Staff contacted the Respondent Mr. Hermiz and explained the reason 

for Staff’s request to continue the hearing.  Mr. Hermiz replied that he did not object to 

Staff’s request for a continuance of the hearing.  Mr. Hermiz and counsel for Staff agreed 

on a new hearing date of July 13, 2017 at 1:00 p.m. 

 For the foregoing reasons, the Staff respectfully requests that the Attorney-

Examiner grant Staff’s unopposed motion for a continuance of the Administrative Hear-

ing to July 13, 2017 at 1:00 p.m.   
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Respectfully submitted, 

Michael DeWine 
Ohio Attorney General 
 
William L. Wright 
Section Chief 
 

/s/ John H. Jones  
John H. Jones 
Assistant Section Chief, Public Utilities Section 
30 East Broad Street, 16th Floor 
Columbus, OH  43215 
614.466.4397 (telephone) 
866.524.1223 (fax) 
john.jones@ohioattorneygeneral.gov 
 
On behalf of the Staff of 
The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 I hereby certify that a true copy of the foregoing Motion for Continuance of 

Administrative Hearing, submitted on behalf of the Staff of the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio, was served via U.S. mail, upon Jack Hermiz, P.O. Box 7285, 

Sterling Heights, Michigan, 48310 and also at 2131 Autumn Ridge Dr., Sterling Heights, 

Michigan, 48310, this 9th day of May 2017.  

/s/ John H. Jones  
John H. Jones 
Assistant Section Chief 
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